
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 REGULATORY NOTICE: 2017 SEMI-ANNUAL REPORT  

 

 

 

 
The notice regarding the publication of the 2017 Semi-Annual Report (U.S. GAAP and 
IFRS) of CNH Industrial N.V. occurred on August 4, 2017 (herewith enclosed) has been 
distributed today due to technical problems of the company. 
 
 
August 11, 2017 

 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 REGULATORY NOTICE: 2017 SEMI-ANNUAL REPORT  

 

 

 

 
The 2017 Semi-Annual Report (U.S. GAAP and IFRS) is now available on the corporate 
website (www.cnhindustrial.com). 
 
 
 
August 04, 2017 

 
 
 
 


